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Learn. Compete. Excel.

Hello SVCS Families, and Welcome to the 2024-2025 School Year!

| am immensely honored to have become Principal of Sacramento Charter School as of
September 3, 2024, and have genuinely enjoyed meeting SVCS parents, staff, scholars,
and other members of our educational community. We are excited for the many
opportunities scholars will have to demonstrate exponential academic, social, and
emotional growth as a student at SVCS. We embrace and welcome parental involvement
as we work to ensure the fulfillment of this mission. At SVCS , we are committed to
ensuring the well-being of every individual on our campus - both scholars and adults. One
way we have begun to implement this process is by adopting 10 Pillars of Character,
which one pillar highlighted each month. The 10 Pillars are:

1) Dependability
2) Honesty

3) Kindness

4) Responsibility
5) Respect

6) Helpfulness
7) Cooperation
8) Cheerfulness
9) Integrity
10)Perseverance

Looking Forward to a Dynamic School Year!

Dr. Vendetta Dozier-Brown, Principal



SVCS NEWS AND EVENTS

= OCT: National Bullying Prevention Month: Assemblies and Classroom
Presentations. Parents-please assist by monitoring your child’s social media and
computer activities at home.

2> OCT 8: Columbus Day & Indigenous Peoples’ Day
= OCT 14: Fall Picture Day: School uniforms are required for all scholars!

= OCT 16: Minimum Day - Student dismissal at 12:30 p.m.

> OCT 21: First Day of After-School Program. Scholars must be enrolled to
attend. Please contact the school office for further details.

> OCT 25: Free Dress Day: No clothing that distracts from the educational
environment. No Halloween costumes will be allowed on Free Dress Day.

= OCT 31: Halloween Parade - Students may wear costumes. The following
costume attire, accompaniments, etc. ARE NOT PERMITTED:

m Full face masks

m Any object, mask, costume that relates to violence

m Weapons of any kind, whether fake or real

m Sharp objects, permanent markers, costumes with choking hazards.

OTHER IMPORTANT PARENT INFORMATION: ,

> SCHOOL MESSAGES: If you would like to receive text message alerts from SVCS
please review the following instructions. Text message recipients can opt-in to receive
school texts by sending a text with the word "Yes" or "Si" to the 5-digit number to 79041
or 87569. FCC & carrier spam prevention rules require that a text message recipient must
opt-in to provide explicit consent to receive texts. All text message recipients get an opt-in
message with the initial school text message sent to their specific number but some may
not have responded. No additional school text messages will be sent to these numbers
until an opt-in is received.
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